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2024 Membership Drive!
Dear Members:
We are so exciting to announce our 2024 Membership drive!

Our 2024 kick off event will be the Un-Specialty to be held in conjunction with Maryland
Sporting Dog Association, March 1-3, 2023, at the Howard County Fairgrounds in West Friendship
Maryland. We will be running a Match Show for all sporting breeds on Friday, March 1. You can enter
puppy dogs 3 months of age through veteran dogs. We will be offering Trick Dog and Canine Good
Citizen testing on site. We are planning a banquet on site for Saturday night. MSDA is offering 3 days
of Conformation, Obedience and Rally, this year! MSDA offers Bred By, Puppy Sweeps, Owner
Handler, and Gun Dog Groups- so when it comes out -read the premium carefully. MSDA has offered
us the same grooming set up as in prior years. Sherry is the event chair and has planned amazing
trophies. Please plan to make this your premier show for the year to continue the 20+ year relationship
between Tollers and the number one Sporting Dog only show in the country.

As part of our membership drive this year, we need to raise money for a technology fund. Our
goal is to raise 10,000.00 through contributions and fund-raisers. We are looking to purchase a
technology platform that will house our website, our email server, an on line shop, and enable on-line
membership renewals and event tickets sales.

Please also consider a donation to the general fund. The general fund will be applied to
administrative start up costs like event insurance, accounting services, and start up costs.

If you are a renewing member, please complete the first page of the for and sign the second
page. Make your check payable to “Liberty Nova Scotia Duck Tolling Retriever Club, LLC” and
mail to: Christopher Patterson, Treasurer, 134 N Lime St, Lancaster, PA 17602. If you need to
update your biographical information, please do so on page 2.

If you want to apply to become a member, then please complete the application in its entirety.

Of course, if you would like to make a donation without becoming a member, we would truly
appreciate that as well!

Sincerely,
/s/Jennifer Hollis
Jennifer Hollis, President
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